

Colvestone Primary School

Colvestone Crescent London E8 2LG T: 020 7254 1143 E: office@colvestone.hackney.sch.uk

Thursday 28th March 2023

Dear Parents/carers,

Polling Day - Thursday 2nd May 2024

Colvestone Primary School has been designated as a polling station for Mayoral By-election which will be held on Thursday 2nd May 2024.

School will be closed for ALL children on Thursday 2nd May and return on Friday 3rd May.

We appreciate this is an inconvenience to you as parents and carers for which we can only apologise as the decision to use the school as a polling station is out of our control.

Kind regards,

Colvestone Primary School

In partnership with the



